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Service Change Notice 20-36 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1255 PM EDT Tue Mar 31 2020 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners and Employees 
 
From:    Bruce Entwistle 
         Chief, Aviation and Space Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Termination of the National Ceiling and Visibility 
Analysis (NCVA) Display: Effective April 30, 2020 
 
Effective April 30, 2020 at 1900 Coordinated Universal Time 
(UTC), the NCVA display will be terminated.  This product is 
online at: https://www.aviationweather.gov/cva. 
 
The effective date of this change is consistent with the date 
proposed in the NWS Public Information Statement 20-04 and the 
announcement posted on the Aviation Weather Center (AWC) website 
for the past 30 days. 
 
NCVA will be replaced by the Gridded LAMP (GLMP) data hosted on 
the AWC Helicopter and Emergency Medical Services (HEMS) tool.  
Details on this termination can be found in Public Notification 
Statement 20-04 at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/media/notification/pns20-
04awc_ncva_term.pdf. 
 
The HEMS tool is available at: 
 
https://www.aviationweather.gov/hemst 
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For questions regarding the termination of NCVA or the HEMS 
tool, please contact: 
 
Jonathan Leffler 
Warning Coordination Meteorologist 
Aviation Weather Center 
Kansas City, MO 
816-584-7239 
jonathan.leffler@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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